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From: "Society of PM Professionals" <pmprofessionals@walter-wawruck.com>
To: "Vancouver Area PMPs" <pmprofessionals@walter-wawruck.com>
Sent: November 8, 2006 1:42 PM

Subject:  Your Registration for the November 22, 2006 PD Seminar

** DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE!! **

Your patience is requested for five more days. The Seminar Registration
Manager, Margaret Hanson, unfortunately is out of town and out of
communication until November 12, 2006. We expect that she will process the
applications and notify you of your status on November 13 or 14, 2006.

All of those who have submitted applications should keep November 22
reserved on their calendars. If you now find that you cannot hold the date,
please send a cancellation of your application to Margaret Hanson
margaret_r_hanson@yahoo.ca
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CONTACT THE OFFICERS OF THE SOCIETY
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At the November 22, 2005 Annual Meeting, the officers of the Society were
elected for a one-year term.

President: Alberto Cayuela, PMP
ACayuela@stantec.com

Secretary Treasurer: Joan Hambury, PMP
joanhambury@shaw.ca

Registrar: Walter Wawruck, PMP
wawruck@intouch.bc.ca

If you have not yet filled in a membership application, contact Walter
Wawruck, PMP, download one from the website, or complete a form at the
November 22, 2006 seminar.

Please let us know if you wish to receive notices from the Society at a different
e-mail address.
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